
 

PRESS RELEASE 

1ST TRANSNATIONAL MEETING OF FAST PROJECT PARTNERS 

 

The partners of the project FAST (Facilitating Accessibility in Support of 

Tourism) had their 1st transnational meeting in Maribor, Slovenia. 

The meeting was held on Wednesday, July the 7th at the facilities of the 

Secondary School of Catering and Tourism Maribor (Srednja sola za gostinstvo 

in turizem Maribor). 

The partners from Slovenia, Austria, Cyprus, Portugal, and Greece discussed 

the 1st reporting period of the project. Furthermore, the results from the first 

intellectual output regarding the job description of the Accessible Travel 

Facilitator – ATF were presented. The results came from the collection of 

information through the interviews which were carried out by the partners. In 

this way, the data for each country were collected, describing the duties and 

the tasks of the ATF, knowledge, skills (essential and desirable) and the 

personality traits.  

For the next five months, partners will be working on developing the second 

intellectual output, the purpose of which is to define the level descriptors for 

the ‘Accessible Travel Facilitator’ in accordance to the EQF scale. The output 

will be led by the Cypriot partner DEKAPLUS. 

The next meeting will be organized by the Portuguese partner SPI in Porto, on 

7th - 8th September 2021. The aim of this meeting is to discuss the progress of 

the second intellectual output and the potential dates of the third project 

meeting in Vienna.  


